
PUBLIC HEARING 
Village of Head of the Harbor 

St. James, NY 11780 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a virtual public hearing will be held by the Incorporated Village of Head of 

the Harbor on the 17th day of March, 2021 at 7:00 P.M to obtain public comments on the draft of the 

Incorporated Village of Head of the Harbor Police Reform and Reinvention Collaborative Plan. This plan 

was developed pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 203 which required each local 

government in New York State to adopt a policing reform plan that will maintain public safety while 

building mutual trust and respect between the police and the communities they serve. Copies of the 

draft plan will be available for review on the Village’s website at www.HeadoftheHarborNY.gov.  

As authorized by Executive Order No. 202.1, signed by Governor Andrew M. Cuomo on March 12, 2020 

and subsequent executive orders and because the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Head 

of the Harbor wishes to protect the public health while continuing to perform necessary government 

functions, the Board of Trustees of the Village of Head of the Harbor will be conducting the above 

hearing via video conferencing. 

The public will be able to join the hearing via video conferencing https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3906215487, 

Meeting ID: 390 621 5487, call-in 1-646-558-8656, on the 17th day of March, 2021 at 7:00 PM. A free 

version of Zoom is available at https://zoom.us/signup. 

 

Dated: March 4, 2021  BY ORDER OF THE BAORD OF TRUSTEES 

Margaret O’Keefe 

Village Clerk 

http://www.headoftheharborny.gov/

